LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

July 14, 2009
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 1:15 p.m. in room 127.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Emily Robbins, Alana Wooldridge, Jill McIntyre, Kim Jiranek.  There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.
Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council of recent staff changes; Emily Willcoxson has accepted a position pre-school position at Parkway Elementary (pre-school center).
Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that the interview committee consisting of; Jennifer Lewis, Terry Wilson and Carlena Sheeran interviewed three applicants. 
The committee recommends the hiring of Erin McPherson, Ms. McPherson is pre-school certified and previously taught in Warren Co.
Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that Heather Bewley has accepted a teacher position at Heartland Elementary so we have a Title One position open. Mrs. Lewis recommends the hiring of April Lamb.  Mrs. Lamb was previously interviewed in the spring for this position.
The SBDM Council reviewed request for Bingo profits for quarter ending June 30, 2009.

The SBDM Council approved the following request:
· 5th Grade Drama Program


$1,000.00

· 10 Computers/Monitors


$5,800.00

· Bulbs/Batteries (Media Center)

$1,000.00

· 4 Document Web Cameras

$1,500.00

· Coffee Pot




$1,000.00

· Animal Man




    660.00

· Missoula (Jan. 25th-29th)


$1,200.00

Approximately $14,000.00 will be transferred to the School General Fund from our Charitable Gaming Account.

The meeting was adjourned by consensus.

__________________________










    (Chairperson)

___________________________


